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 (Not to be confused with the Stars and Stripes) 
1 February 2007 – 4th Edition

As many of you already know, year 2007 started off with the good news that the Roadrunners will finally have what many of us refer to as our own A-12, Article #128, on display at CIA Headquarters. Several Roadrunners have been aware this was in the works, but being requested by the CIA have maintained our long-accustomed need-to-know-policy while the CIA concluded the various steps required to obtain possession through the Air Force at Wright Patterson.

Article #128 has been on display at the Minnesota Air Guard Museum next to the Minneapolis-St. Paul airport, since 1991. It will be installed at CIA Headquarters in time for the Agency’s 60th anniversary celebration this coming September. The moving crew has reportedly begun the 10-day process of dismantling the spy plane. 

Many have wandered why this particular plane was selected by the CIA, especially considering the disturbing fate of Article 122 on the Intrepid and the fact that Alabama has three of the A-12 articles. Article 122 was placed with the Minnesota National Guard on the promise of a new air museum. In the interim, Article 128 had been on loan to the 133rd  AW for the last 15 years. The museum failed to materialize and never qualified to receive Air Force Historical Property. Visitors to the museum began a steady decline in membership in 2000, having only 1,000 visitors in 2004. After reviewing all nine A-12s, the only one that didn't have a legitimate rationale for its location was Minnesota's, thus the reason it was selected for placement at CIA Headquarters.
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On another positive note, Dr. Bill Johnson, Ph.D, Director of the Atomic Museum here in Las Vegas has invited the Roadrunners to display an exhibit in the museum. It is our hope that we can gather enough memorabilia to make a decent display for our members to enjoy during the reunion in October. This would also provide opportunity for the public to meet and interact with our membership in town for the reunion. Any of you having something to contribute or having contacts within our A-12 support corporations are encouraged to help us out on this. 
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Dr. Mary Palevsky, Ph.D., Director, Nevada Test Site Oral History Project, UNLV Department of History has informed us that the January interviews of Roadrunners concludes this series, however the [image: image1.png]


interviews are expected to resume this fall. 
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HOUSE SIX NEWS, STORIES & GOSSIP
The House Six story last month stated that the AF types were quartered in one location, others in another and that the A-12 pilots, 1129th SAS, and various support personnel hung out in house six. Sam Pizzo has kindly expanded upon what was reported in our previous editions. 

Little bit of update on house six....By: Sam Pizzo 

Burgeson , Thornton ,Corbin, myself and two others whose names I cannot recall lived in House 6 from the git go. I with the help of some Lockheed and others built the card table which we placed in our half of the house. I had cut out pics of the Playboy girls of the month and had placed one, under plastic, in the 7 chip holder areas of the table. We regulars had our favorites. I along with Burgie built the bar, plus others, and if I remember correctly, Lou Schalk helped put the plastic stuff on the bar top. 

From the very beginning House Six became the unofficial O Club, albeit it was not planned that way. Burgie was the OIC of the Bar, I the OIC of the card game. At five pm sharp if we were not flying we ran like hell to eat so that we could get a seat at the poker table. First come, first served. First seven played. Never could bet more than a quarter, and at ten sharp the game ended. 

Now you know how good the food was and we ate probably a lot more than we should, but that was good eating. However as poker can be stressfull, leading to hunger pains, we had a 9pm Hamburger run game. 

Nobody could drop out and the winner had to go pick up hamburgers  ! Go around the table, take the orders and go pick'em up. It's a wonder we didn't leave the Ranch, after four years of this, looking like Summo Wrestlers ! I still get messages on occasion regarding those games. I might add that Burgie's side of the house was the rowdy side ! Not quite sure how Burgie kept the bar stocked, Maybe in the next message, I'll enlighten you a bit on the food runs, courtesy of Gil Saundrer's C-130 , to Westover AFB delivering engines for overhaul. 

As we all know memory banks get a bit fuzzy after a while ,so Burgie feel free to correct and update where I've strayed a bit. 

Sam
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A-12 Trainer checkouts BY A-12 pilot Alonzo Walter:
YF-12 Stories by: Vern Henderson
YF-12 Stories by Fred Trost-
Our A-12 Articles Today by webmaster
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The Roadrunner of  envy this month is our UK associate member Alan Johnson. Alan and family reports being on vacation 17 January to 1 February, spending 2 weeks in Kenya to include a 2-night safari. Rumor has it that Alan and his lovely wife Lorraine will be spending a long weekend in Memphis for Lorraine’s 50th Birthday on 12 April, followed by a 10 day vacation in the Dominica Republic before arriving for our Roadrunner reunion in October. HOPE THE CHIGGERS BITE YOU ALAN!!
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Thankfully we lost none of our Roadrunner members during the month of January, a trend we hope stays with us for a while. However, we extend our condolences to associate member Connie Pardew who lost her mother to cancer this week in Reno.
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MAINTAINING OUR ROADRUNNER/MILITARY LIAISON

Tony Bevacqua reports that he is leading a team of 10 members of the Beale Military Liaison Committee to Washington, D.C.  from 26 February to 1 March.

T.D. Barnes reports that General Worden has extended an invitation to a few of the Nellis Support Team to entertain VIPS. 

T.D. Barnes reports that RI has been requested by NCACM Director, Dr. Darrell W. Pepper, Ph.D to make a presentation on the past activities and history of the Roadrunners to the AIAA Aerospace Sciences Meeting to be held next January 2008 in Reno. This conference gets over 2,500 attendees. Roadrunner members wishing to participate in this presentation should let the RI staff know. Barnes is preparing a presentation for the CIA dedication of Article 128, which could be modified as needed to aid in this and other presentations by RI members. In this regard, Barnes repeats his plea to the membership for photos of themselves circa 1960’s along with bio information to be used both in the presentation and in the member’s bio on the web site.    

Have a story or bit of gossip, send it to your Roadrunner staff of officers at roadrunners_intl@cox.net. 
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